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BAY HARBOR STUDENT DIRECTORY 

PERMISSION TO INCLUDE INFORMATION
October 2, 2013
Dear Parents and Guardians:
Bay Harbor will soon be publishing its 3rd annual Student Directory.  The Student Directory can be used as your source for information to contact classmates and friends of your child(ren) and for networking with families at Bay Harbor.  They will be available for purchase as of Thursday, October 24th at a cost of $2.00 each, with the proceeds going to the Student Council.   An order form will be included in the Take Home Envelopes in a few weeks.  
In order to include your childs(ren) information in this directory we need you to complete the information below and return this form to school no later than Wednesday, October 16th.  If you do not wish to include your information in the directory, please put a checkmark by the “NO” on the bottom of this page.  
______YES, I want my son/daughter’s information published in the Bay Harbor Student Directory 
Parent/guardian signature__________________________________________
	IF YOU INDICATED “YES”, PLEASE COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATON TO INCLUDE IN THE DIRECTORY.   COMPLETE A FORM FOR EACH CHILD.  Please print clearly.  
STUDENT NAME__________________________________________

TEACHER NAME__________________________________________

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME ________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:______________________________CITY_____________________________ZIP___________

PHONE NUMBER: 1) _______________________________2) __________________________________

EMAIL ADDRESS: 1)________________________________2)__________________________________




________ NO, I do not want my son/daughter’s information published in the

              Bay Harbor Student Directory.
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Bay Harbor Elementary 


“Keeping Children and Learning the Priority”





Tony Ebeling, Principal
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